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STEWARDSHIP BULLETIN REFLECTIONS

TO:
All Pastors/ Administrators

FROM:
Deacon Russell Davis, Director
CC:
James J. Lanahan

DATE:
September 7, 2018
RE:
October Stewardship Bulletin Reflections
The attached information is provided as a way of presenting the message of Stewardship and is recommended for use for the four weekends in October 2018.

Please review the Stewardship Prayer of the Faithful Petitions provided. These petitions are dated and provided to match the weekly scripture readings.

We now provide Prayer of the Faithful Petitions for Teens and Young Adults.

These weekly Stewardship Reflections & Prayer of the Faithful Petitions are available in Spanish. Please contact Robin Carpenter @ 856-583-6125 or rcarpenter@camdendiocese.org

The Stewardship Bulletin Reflections and Prayer of the Faithful Petitions (in Word and PDF formats) can be found on the Diocesan website
go to:

The Diocese
Development ►Stewardship Office

Stewardship Bulletin Reflections
Thank you for using Stewardship materials in your parish liturgy.  For further information or assistance, please feel free to contact the Office of Stewardship.

Note: Bulletin Announcement Concepts and Scripture associations are used with permission from the Saint Louis Archdiocese Stewardship Office.
Weekly Bulletin Announcements
Please insert the appropriate weekly bulletin announcement for the four weekends of October:
October 7, 2018

27th Sunday in Ordinary Time

Foundational Stewardship
“So out of the ground the Lord God formed every beast of the field and every bird of the air, and brought them to the man to see what he would call them; and whatever the man called every living creature, that was its name.”   (Genesis 2:19)
The creation story reminds us of two important points.  First, since the start, God has put the entire world into our care.  Second, Stewardship has been around since the beginning of mankind, it isn’t something recently invented by the Church.  Just as past generations built our Church, it is now our responsibility to continue to nurture and develop these gifts for future generations.

October 14, 2018

28th Sunday in Ordinary Time

  Stewardship Sharing
“It is easier for a camel to pass through the eye of a needle than for one who is rich to enter the kingdom of God.”   (Mark 10:25) 
Jesus uses tough language that we may not want to hear.  But, Stewards are all called to be generous with all our gifts.  Not just the ones we pick and choose, but all our gifts: our time in prayer to God, our talent in participating in parish ministries and our treasure supporting our local parish and other charities.  

October 21, 2018

29th Sunday in Ordinary Time

   Stewardship Reflection
“For the Son of Man did not come to be served, but to serve and to give his life as a ransom for many.”
 (Mark 10:45)
If you as a Christian Steward held a mirror up to your life, would it reflect God’s love and mercy?  If you are struggling with this, try changing your attitude from “I want more” to “thank you God for everything you have given me, I have enough to share”.  This change in perspective will bring you joy through service to others.

October 28, 2018

30th Sunday in Ordinary Time

Faithful Stewardship
“And Jesus said to him, ‘Go your way; your faith has made you well.’   And immediately he received his sight and followed him on the way.”  (Mark 10:52)
Faith is believing in something even though you may not be able to see it.  Many people think that miracles don’t happen anymore.  But, in Stewardship, if you focus on the positive, not the negative, focus on your blessings instead of your hardships, miracles will seem common and you will see God’s active presence in your daily life.

Weekly Prayer of the Faithful Petitions
October 7, 2018

That we may care for the planet and be better Stewards of the earth’s resources. 

Let us pray to the Lord
October 14, 2018

That we are generous Stewards with all our gifts, especially those that mean the most to us.
 Let us pray to the Lord.
October 21, 2018

That we as Christian Stewards may change our attitude of wanting more to being grateful and sharing more generously. Let us pray to the Lord.
October 28, 2018

That we as Christian Stewards recognize all the gifts we are given and see God’s active presence in our daily life. Let us pray to the Lord.
TEENS and YOUNG ADULTS

October 7, 2018
As we begin the Bishops Synod with the theme of Young People, the Faith and Vocational Discernment, the Church might be more open to the dreams and vision of young people, and that Teens and Young Adults might be open to new possibilities for sharing their gifts with others.    Let us pray to the Lord.
October 14, 2018
That those gathered for the Synod of Bishops who are focused on Young People, their Faith and Vocational Discernment, may find renewed energy to love our Teens and Young Adults through the gifts of the Holy Spirit. Let us pray to the Lord.
October 21, 2018
That our Teens and Young Adults will be blessed with a strong sense of justice, seeing the face of Christ in the poor, disadvantaged and vulnerable members of our community. Let us pray to the Lord.
October 28, 2018
For the Teens and Young Adults of our parish family, that they will be inspired and supported by this community to live their faith boldly. Let us pray to the Lord.
